
CTC Exeter Committee Meeting  

Tuesday 9th November 2021 

Physical meeting at Paul’s home 

 

Present: Ian Holding, Dave Martin, Ian Grundberg, Paul Ewings, Roy Russell,  

Lyndsay Kyrke-Smith. 

Apologies:  Sheena Ryan, Marilyn Spurr 

Minutes from last meeting:  Approved, subject to correction of bank balance to £4,753.01 

Matters Arising: RR to add information about new leader training to website 

Christmas dinner:   

• Scheduled for 5th December at Red Lion.  RR to send out reminder about deadline for 

signing up which is 15th November 

• A big thank you to IG for organising this. 

Covid-19: No change in procedures 

Runs List:   

• IH now responsible for adding 'click to book' facility for Doodle Poll. This will be done 

by Thursday of any week for Sunday rides  

• Thank you to PE for great organisation of Thursday rides 

Finance: Current balance £4,682.01 (£400 prepaid as deposit for Christmas dinner) 

Website:  Paul Norris is researching possibility of placing CTC Exeter website within the 

national Cycling UK website. RR to contact Paul Norris about access to Exeter website history 

AOB:    

• Discussion about possible speakers at AGM and speakers for Curry night proposed 

for March 2022 

• LKS to find out date parameters for AGM 

Meeting closed:  9pm 

Date of next meeting:  Tuesday 11th January 2022 chez IG at 7.30pm 


